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House Judiciary committee, 
 
Please do not pass H7100. This represents a very slippery slope here. I do not want to see our state (or country) turn into 
what Canada is doing with their MAID law, now they've legalised euthanizing children for various reasons, something as 
simple as depression. It is too easily abused. I do not believe in "that would never happen" or "that would be very rare". 
Killing people is never a good thing. thank you. 
 
Stacey J Capizzano 
172 Veazie St. 
Providence, RI 02908 


